
September 26, 2008
Circular No. 043-2008

General Manager
Panama City

Ref.: Personal Background Information Certificate 
Request

Dear General Manager:

We have received a note from the Judicial Investigation Directorate (JID) of the 
National Police, ascribed to the Ministry of Government and Justice, which states 
that  any  request  before  said  institution  concerning  the  Personal  Background 
Information Certificates, must come with a written authorization from the owner of 
the information, that is, the person requesting the job.  

We  are  grateful  to  the  Manager  for  giving  the  staff  under  his  charge  the 
corresponding instructions for the disclosure of the mentioned publication.

Without anything else in particular, we undersign.

Attentively,

Amauri A. Castillo 
Interim Superintendent

/me

Attachment: (1) Note from the JID

http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/JID_note.pdf
http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/JID_note.pdf

